
MANAGER’S DESK FOR WEDNESDAY, MAY 25, 2022 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

AS I SAT DOWN TO WRITE MY PROGRAM TODAY I DISCOVERED I WAS A LITTLE SCATTER-

BRAINED. ANY OF YOU EVER EXPERIENCE THAT. I WAS GOING THROUGH THE MANY 

EMAILS I RECEIVE EACH DAY AND SEVERAL OF THEM HAD TOPICS THAT I THOUGHT I 

COULD ADDRESS HERE ON THE DESK. NOW THAT I’M ACTUALLY WRITING MY SCRIPT, 

I’M HAVING TROUBLE REMEMBERING WHAT THEY WERE. SO HERE GOES WITH WHAT I 

REMEMBER. 

SRN NEWS GOT MENTIONED SEVERAL TIMES DURING OUR SPRING LETTER MONTH. SOME 

LIKE IT AND OTHERS ARE LIKE THIS LISTENER WHO SAID: 

I’m sometimes disappointed in the reporting of SRN news when it seems to just pass on the views of 

the major reporting agencies without sufficient clarification or questioning of its political slant. 

I’VE HEARD IT MORE THAN ONCE AND THE QUESTION THROWN TO ME IS “ISN’T THERE 

ANYTHING BETTER?” THERE REALLY ISN’T ANYTHING ELSE LIKE SRN NEWS THAT TRIES 

TO PRESENT A CHRISTIAN PERSPECTIVE ON THE DAILY NEWS HAPPENINGS. HOWEVER, 

AS I READ IN ONE OF MY EMAILS THIS MORNING, THAT COULD BE CHANGING IN THE 

NEAR FUTURE. IT’S SOMETHING I WILL DEFINITELY BE WATCHING AND LISTENING FOR. 

YESTERDAY I MENTIONED THAT THE LINK ON OUR WEBSITE FOR ACCESSING THE 

TRANSCRIPTS OF THE MANAGER’S DESK WAS GIVING AN ERROR MESSAGE, THAT THE 

PAGE WAS NOT FOUND. BUTCH KOSTREVA INVESTIGATED THAT LAST EVENING AND 

WHAT HE FOUND WHAT RATHER SURPRISING AND TROUBLING. A LINK TAKES YOU TO 

ANOTHER PAGE ON OUR WEBSITE. THE SPELLING OF THE LINK HAS TO PERFECTLY 

MATCH THE NAME OF THAT PAGE. APPARENTLY, SOMEHOW, OUR PAGE NAME GOT 

CHANGED BY THOSE HOSTING OUR WEBSITE. THEY COULDN’T EXPLAIN HOW IT 

HAPPENED BUT WHAT’S IMPORTANT IS THAT IT GOT FIXED AND THOSE TRANSCRIPTS 

ARE NOW AVAILABLE FOR PAST PROGRAMS OF THE MANAGER’S DESK, AND I’VE 

MENTIONED NUMEROUS TIMES THAT OUR ONLINE PROGRAM SCHEDULE INCLUDES 

LINKS TO THE PROGRAMS YOU HEAR. ONCE IN A WHILE WE DISCOVER THEY HAVE 

CHANGED THEIR INFORMATION AND WE FIND OUT THE HARD WAY. IF YOU SEE ONE 

THAT DOESN’T WORK PLEASE LET US KNOW.  

THANKS FOR LISTENING TODAY AND FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


